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OFA Fiscal Note 

 
State Impact: None  

Municipal Impact: None  

Explanation 

The bill, which requires the Governor’s Task Force on Justice for 

Abused Children to develop and make available online instructional 

guidelines for youth coaches on best practices for: 1) appropriate 

interaction with youth athletes, and 2) ways to identify possible  child 

sexual abuse, and how to contact the appropriate authorities, does not 

result in a fiscal impact to the state or municipalities. Starting on 

1/1/22, the bill also requires, upon the enrollment of an individual in a 

youth camp, that the youth camp distribute a copy of the youth coach 

guidelines to the individual's parent/guardian. As distribution may 

occur by electronic mail, there is no fiscal impact to the state or 

municipalities from this provision of the bill. 

The Out Years 

State Impact: None  

Municipal Impact: None  
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